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COVID-19 UPDATE 

Thursday 19th March 2020 

 

 
Good morning, everyone.  
 
As you will have heard in the Prime Minister’s announcement yesterday, schools will be closing 
for most pupils on Friday until further notice.  We are still waiting further guidance on the 
exact details of this and how schools will operate. We are also waiting for clarification around 
key workers (and the criteria needed for their children to attend), school meal vouchers and 
how they will operate and information on vulnerable children. We are expecting this to be 
clarified today so will let you know in due course. We have contacted Laches Wood residential 
centre to find out about what to do next as we are presuming it will close – again we will let 
you know as soon as we find out.  
 
Thanks again for your support, understanding and patience at this extremely challenging time.   
 
 
Mrs Fellows 
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